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Library Hours 2017 
Monday ················ 10—8 
Tuesday ················ 10—8 
Wednesday············ 10—8 
Thursday ··············· 10—8 
Friday ··················· 10—6 
Saturday ················ 10—3 
Sunday ················· Closed 
The library closes in observation 

of the following holidays: 

Memorial Day, Independence Day, 

Labor Day, Thanksgiving,  

Christmas Eve, Christmas Day,  

New Year’s Eve, New Year’s Day 

 

       What’s New at the Library? 
This summer, we are Building a Better World with our Summer Reading 

Program!  The program opened in June and we have already had over 700    
registrants who are helping decorate the library with reading log bricks, building 
a community of readers.  If you have not had a chance to join in the fun, stop 
by the library to register and get your first reading log!  Readers who complete 
their logs return them to the library in exchange for a prize of a book, a toy, or a 
coupon to a local business.  These readers also receive an entry for their choice 
of our amazing summer prize baskets for every reading log they complete.  Help 
us build a better world and earn some great prizes in the process! 

Speaking of prizes, thank you so very much to the generous businesses who 
donated prize baskets, coupons, gift cards, and even programming.  Our SRP 
sponsors for this year are listed below.  Please visit them and thank them for 
their support of the library!  The Summer Reading Program would not be the 
same without their help. 

We have a few big programs left in our Summer Library Program this 
month.  Check a few out and be sure to stop in at our End of Summer Party on 
Saturday August 26th!  This year’s party will include a brat fry, baked goods, 
kids’ games featuring favorite like Frog Flipper, Plinko, and Pick a Duck, and of 
course the drawing of winners for our coveted summer prize baskets!  Basket 
winners need not be present to win, but additional prizes will be available to 
attendees only.  No need to register, just show up and join in the fun! 

I hope to see you in the library soon.  Until then, happy reading! 

Rachel M. Honzik 
Library Director 
 

 

If you love the library and want to be 
involved in guiding it towards a brighter 
future, join FOHL!  FOHL is currently 
recruiting new  members who love to have 
fun, talk about the library, and make the 
community a better place.  Pick up a  
brochure at the library or email FOHL at 
friendsofthehortonvillelibrary@gmail.com 
for more information or to sign on! 

Badger Sports Park 
Boldt Construction 

The Bulk Food Store 
Dean’s Flooring 

Dental Associates 
Dairy Queen 

El Jaripeo 
Fox Cities Embroidery 

Fox West YMCA 
Friends of the Hortonville Library 

Grandview Golf Course 
Half Price Books 

Kwik Trip 
The Learning Shop 

McDonald’s 
Monkey Joe’s 

Pizza Hut 
Sky Zone 

Smiles By Design 
Starbucks 
Subway 

The Twist 
Wolf River Community Bank 

Xtreme Air 

 
We cannot thank you 

enough for your generous 
support of the library and 
of the love of reading and 
learning that the Summer 
Reading Program strives 

to encourage. 
 

Thank you to our 2017 Summer Reading Program Sponsors! 

Stay tuned!  The Fall Library Program 

is right around the corner and will 

include after-school programs, author 

visits, lectures, and more!  Brochures 

will be available August 21st. 

The library wishes to recognize a very  
generous donation of books given in 

memory of Barbara DuFrane.  Thank you! 



          August Programming Lineup 
Storytime Adventures 
Fridays at 10:15am (Children Ages 2-5) 
A storytime geared for the literacy level of our littlest   
patrons featuring stories, crafts, movement, and more.  
 

HASD Meets at the Library! 
Tuesdays at 10:30am (School-Age Children) 
Look for familiar faces from HASD throughout the summer to 
help you find good books and to read stories. 

 

Lego Showdown 
Mondays at 3:30pm (School-Age Children) 
Test your Lego skills at our Lego Showdowns!  All levels 
of builders welcome to have fun and challenge yourself. 
 

Creative Writing at the Library 
Tuesdays at 1:00pm 
Come to the library to get ideas for new stories, share strategies with 

fellow writers, and get advice from a published author!   

YA Book Club 
1st and 3rd Thursdays at 6:00pm 
A book club geared toward lovers of YA literature, free pizza, 
and cozy beverages. Bring a book and a friend! 
 

Reclaimed Reads Crafting Group 
2nd Thursdays at 6:00pm  
Turn old books, magazines, and more into art you 
will be proud to display in your home! 
 

Wednesday Night Book Club 
3rd Wednesdays at 6pm 
Get wrapped up in fascinating stories you may have missed with 
the Wednesday Night Book Club. 
 

Friends of the Library Book Club 
3rd Thursdays at 4:30pm  
Explore exciting settings and thrilling mysteries with the Friends 
of the Library. FOHL membership not required. 
 

Tourist in Your Own Town 
2nd Thursdays at 10:00am (Adults) 
Explore Hortonville through a tourist’s eyes!  Each month we’ll 
visit a different site and learn about its history.  

 

Ukulele with the N.E.W. Ukes  
3rd Tuesdays at 6:00pm 

All levels of ukulele players welcome to learn 
some new songs and have fun playing with fellow uke-lovers. 

Upcoming Special Programs 

Library Board: 
Anne Bohman 
Mary Jo Lantz 
Pat Lund-Moe 
Katie Ringbauer 
Todd Timm 
Julie VandenHeuvel 
Veronica Woodward 
libraryboard@vohortonville.com 

Meetings on 1st Tuesdays at 3:30pm 

Library Staff: 
Rachel Martens, Director 
Vicki Bero 
Rebecca Buchmann 
Kay Forton 
Shay Foxenberg 
Allie Krause 
Keri Rose 
Megan Sikowski 
Peg Zagzebski 

Hortonville Public Library 
531 North Nash Street      P: (920)779-4279 
PO Box 25                        F: (920)779-5001 
Hortonville, WI 54944 
hpl@mail.owls.lib.wi.us 
www.hortonvillelibrary.org 

Performance by HHS Marching Band 
Wed. Aug. 2nd 12:30pm 

Join us for a special performance by the 
HHS Band as they gear up for State Fair. 

End of Summer Party with the Friends!! 
Sat. Aug. 26th 11am—2pm 

It’s the end of summer, so let’s go out with a 
bang!  Come to the library for a brat fry and 
kids’ games provided by the Friends of the Li-
brary, and of course the summer prize basket 
drawing!  All attendees will receive a door prize. 

Experience the Eclipse with an Astronomer 
Mon. Aug. 21st 12:30pm 

On August 21st, a solar eclipse will be 
visible as the sun passes across the US.  
Come to the library to learn about eclipses 
from an astronomer and view the eclipse 
safely using specialized eclipse glasses. 

The library encourages pre-registration for 
most programs to help us plan for the right 

amount of supplies and in case of cancellation.  
Stop by the library or call to reserve your 
spots.  The front rows at performances are 

always reserved for pre-registrants. 


